
 
 

 

 
 
 
November 14, 2023 
 
To:  Cody Diehl, Superintendent of Farmington Municipal Schools 
 
From: Bobbi Newland, Chief Financial Officer 
            
  
Re:  Move Student Nutrition Bank Account 
 
Consideration to approve the change of banks for the Student Nutrition public fund checking 
account from Bank of the Southwest to Citizen’s Bank. 

  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
The administration recommends the approval of Student Nutrition public funds checking account 
to be moved to Citizen’s Bank. 
 
 
 


